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I-564 LANE CLOSURES CONTINUE TONIGHT  
I-564 Tunnel Lighting and Pavement Repair Project Continue  

 

As Tropical Storm Michael passes through Hampton Roads, the weather has cleared enough for 

I-564 construction projects to continue. 

 

 

 
 

I-564 East, Norfolk: 

 Starting tonight October 12, at 7 p.m. until 2 p.m. October 15 dual-lane closures from 

Runway Tunnel to Terminal Blvd.  

 October 15 from 7 p.m. to 2 p.m. the next day dual-lane closures from the Runway 

Tunnel to Terminal Blvd. 

 October 15-18, 10 p.m. to 8:30 a.m. dual-lane closures at the Runway Tunnel.  

 October 18, 7 p.m. to 11 a.m. the next day, dual-lane closures from the Runway Tunnel 

to Terminal Blvd.  

 Starting October 19, at 7 p.m. until 2 p.m. October 22 dual-lane closures from Runway 

Tunnel to Terminal Blvd.  

 

I-564 West, Norfolk: 

 October 15-18, 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. from I-64 to Terminal Blvd. single-lane closure. 

 October 15-19, 9 a.m. to 5 a.m. dual-lane closures from Terminal Blvd. to the Runway 

Tunnel. 
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